
 

TJB/avt 
13 June 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s)  
 
Trip No: SF4127 - Optional Trip During Term Time to University of Hertfordshire  
12th July 2018 – Year 10 (Named Students Only) 
 

We are writing to invite your child to attend a day of mathematical activities with the opportunity for 
students to meet enthusiasts of their own age and older.  The event will take place at Prince Edward Hall, 
University of Hertfordshire, College Road, Hatfield AL10 9AB on Thursday, 12th July 2018 between 09:20 
and 14:50.  We will be leaving school at 08:30 so pupils will need to arrive at 08:20 so we can set off 
promptly and returning at approximately 15:30. We shall be travelling by school minibus. 
 
The emphasis of the day will be that mathematics can be both fun and challenging. Students should wear 
uniform and expect to work with students from other schools in mixed teams. 
 
Full details of the event can be found at http://furthermaths.org.uk/files/events/11-16Enrichment/EE-
0180712-11-16Enrichment-1.pdf 
  
If your child is able to participate please return the attached slip as soon as possible given that it is only the 
first 15 students that reply can attend this event. 
 
On this occasion the school will be funding the cost of this trip. Please would you now complete the online 
consent and payment form by following the highlighted link or accessing on the parent/forms pages of our 
school website. If you do not have access to a computer or mobile device, then hard copies of consent 
forms can be collected from the main school reception. Please note that all trips will be allocated on a first-
come, first-serve basis. All cancellations must be provided in writing to the Finance Office.  Once a place is 
confirmed, you will be liable for all costs incurred by the school up to the point of cancellation. 
 
Please be aware that the school reserve the right to refuse a place on this trip for any pupil whose 
attendance falls below the acceptable level and/or their behaviour has been a cause for concern. In line 
with our School Trips Policy, if there is a need to contact your child while they are out of school, please 
phone Mrs Georgette Knights on 07741559124 or Mr Oliver Price on 07741559129. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr T Beech 

Teacher of Mathematics     
and 
 
Mrs G Knights 

Assistant Head: Director of Finance & Resources 
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